
3. The submitted internal photo exhibit shows a different FCC ID number and a different IC Certification 
number than the Id label exhibit.  This type of discrepancy has caused the regulatory body to ask, “What 
is the real FCC/IC Certification number?”  Please address this discrepancy to avoid delays in Certification 
of this product.   

Reply - The original plan for this Class II application had been to submit it as a new filing with new FCC 
and IC Identification numbers.  However, due to IC’s model number labeling requirements, such could 
not be performed as the plastic housings employed in these designs are being carried forward from the 
original products, with the same part numbers molded into the housings.   The ID numbers on the PCB’s 
photographed are incorrect, and the manufacturer is aware of this and will be changing them to match 
the labeling exhibit prior to production. 


